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November 16, 2012





It was such a pleasure meeting with all of you at conferences!  Communication between teachers and parents is important for the success of students.  If you were unable to attend your child’s conference, please contact us to schedule a new time.  Thank you!  





Titanic Day is on Tuesday, November 20th.  Please make sure children are dressed as first, second or third class passengers when they arrive at school.  They will also need to pack a small “suitcase” on Tuesday with 4-5 special items to share with the class.  








Good-Fit Books


Please help!  Students need to have a chapter book and another piece of reading material in their Good-Fit book bag everyday!  We have added a guided reading book for them to keep in there and read as well.  





Multiplication


Students are expected to know their multiplication facts. 


 Practice, practice, practice!





November’s Book-It assignment is due on Friday, November 30th.  Please make sure your child continues to work on this assignment throughout the month.





Please save all graded assignments for science, social studies and math when they come home in your child’s Friday Folder.  They can be used to study for the tests.  Thank you!





    Upcoming Dates





Nov. 20	Titanic Day


Spirit Wear sale ends


Nov. 21-23 Thanksgiving Break


Nov. 26 	Kiwanis Food Drive begins Dec. 4	Hungry Howies Night 


Dec. 5	GPTO Meeting 7pm


Dec. 7	Kiwanis Food Drive ends	


		Holiday Night 5:30-8pm


Dec. 14	Skating Party 5-7pm


Dec. 21	Last Day of school


Dec. 24-Jan. 1 No School


Jan. 2	Welcome back!  


		GPTO Meeting 7pm


	








IXL


This week’s skills are D.6, D.13 and D.20.  This assignment is due on Friday, November 30th.  Students will receive a grade for this assignment.  The rubric can be found on our website.   

















